
Lakeland’s Little Learners

January 2020 News!

Reminders
Themes

Panera Bread Fundraiser Night
1/13/20 4:00pm – 8:00pm

Purchase food at the Delavan location between the hours above 
and a portion of the proceeds will go to LLL.

LLL Math Night
1/28/20 from 6:00-7:30pm

Each child may invite one special adult for some fun    
math games/activities.

Elegant Farmer Fundraiser
Begins 1/31/20

Children are very interested in 
clothes.  They talk about their 
clothes in the room, put them on 
and take them off, compare clothes 
and add clothing details to their 
drawings.  Children’s interest in 
clothing can be the foundation for 
learning about different kinds of 
clothes, a variety of fabrics, the 
processes involved in making and 
selling clothes and how clothes have 
changed over time.
We will begin our study by focusing 
on Community Helpers.  We will 
discuss the many jobs in our 
community and all the different 
types of clothing worn for those    
jobs. 

Mighty Minutes

This month we will be adding our “Mighty 
Minutes” to the daily schedule.  During this 
time, the children will be broken into four 
different small groups and participate in 
different activities. The activities will focus 
on math, reading, language, science and social 
study skills. 
“Mighty Minutes” is a wonderful opportunity 
for intentional teaching and to evaluate 
where each child is at developmentally in all 
the areas of learning.

Thank you for your wonderful response to 
our Book In A Bag.  Your enthusiasm for 
reading has been truly contagious with your 
child.  Look for new books the week of 
1/13/20.

Snow is sure to make an appearance 
soon, so please make sure your 
child has boots, hat,snowpants, 
gloves and a coat for outside time.  
These items should all be kept in a 
recyclable bag below their cubby, 
clearly labeled.

2020 is now underway in 3-4K,
Miss Kathy & Miss Andrea

3-4K Classroom
krekasius@lakelandslittlelearners.com

262-723-8391
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